June 2, 2015

Ms. Jean Fraser City of Portland Planning Department City of Portland 389 Congress Street Portland, ME 04101

Re:

Bangor Savings Bank Proposed Redevelopment of 20 Marginal Way, Portland,

Maine

Dear Jean:

Gorrill-Palmer submitted a Site Plan Approval Application on behalf of Bangor Savings Bank. Bangor Savings Bank has retained David Latulippe of CJ Developers, Inc. to act as its representative for obtaining the required permits and approvals to redevelop the property located at 20 Marginal Way, Portland, Maine. Gorrill-Palmer will continue to act as the primary civil/site engineer for this project.

Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jason Donovan